
 P & C News 

  
To a New Year at Caralee CS 

 
On behalf of Caralee Community School   

Parents and Citizen Association (P & C) 

welcome to another school year and a special 

welcome to all our new families. Caralee P & C 

meet week two (2) and eight (8) of each term 

and is crucial in supporting the school 

financially and socially via a variety of functions 

throughout the year. 

The Caralee P&C is responsible for the provision 

of services to the school community including: 

 the uniform shop and 

 the canteen 

 

These services both now provide the 

convenience of on-line ordering! 

Any profits from these services as well as 

fundraising events are contributed back to the 

school community either via a financial 

donation to the school or through the purchase 

of resources. The P&C also is a forum to discuss 

issues more broadly related to the school, such 

as facilities, resources or information sessions for 

the school community. 

 

 

 
 

The first P&C AGM and general meetings of the 

year were held on Tuesday 13th February and 

our elected P & C Office Bearers for the 2018 

year are: 

Julia Stewart (President)  

Chantelle Heyden (Vice-President) 

Meredith Hathaway (Treasurer) 

Tammy Vanderweide (Secretary) 

 

Our fundraising super stars are already planning 

for 2018, information regarding fundraising and 

social events will be circulated as and when 

dates and events have been locked in. 

Our next P & C Meeting will be on Tuesday 20th 

March (Week 8) at 7pm in the staff room – new 

members always welcome.  Please come along 

and be a part of our P & C community, ask 

questions and be involved. 

 P & C Ask Questions Be Involved  

Contact us via email @ 

caralee.pandc@gmail.com 
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